
Appendix 5c 

Assets & Procurement (A&P) Committee feedback on 
Business and Financial Plan 2024-29 

Meeting held 16 January 2024 

There were no recommendations arising from the Asset and Procurement 

Committee debate of the Business and Financial Plan item.  

However, one point of clarity was sought around those items identified in the paper 

and other papers relating to ‘confidential scheme’ and how these would be shared 

with local members. It was noted that the reason for phrasing some schemes as 

confidential was due to ongoing bids for work being, or due to be, submitted, and not 

wishing to highlight the assumed budget. Members will receive more information as 

part of the 30 January Strategy, Resources and Performance Committee to help 

identify schemes for local members.  

No other comments were passed for clarity or for raising to the Strategy, Resources 

and Performance Committee. 


